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          Townhomes at Woodland Park 
Call to Order

The board meeting was called to order at 5:32 p.m.   A quorum was established with three Board members present.
Open Forum

Theresa Varn and Bob from Woodland Park Town Homes attended the meeting.  They proposed to have the Master Association cover the cost of a Swingle bid for Tree Pruning/Shearing/Fertilization of all 4 Lindens, 2 Ash, 6 Crabapples, 7 Hawthorns $1100.00.

Also they presented an estimate for Drive Way reseal from Goltz Asphalt: $3,409.76
Total amount of work is estimated at: $4,600.00

The board told Theresa and Bob they would discuss the proposal and present it at the annual meeting.  It was recommended a representative from the town homes attend the annual meeting.
Approval of August 4, 2011 Minutes   The Board reviewed the Minutes of August 4, 2011.
Chris made a motion to approve the minutes as written.  David seconded the motion and the motion carried.

Review of Financial Report
The Board reviewed the financials of the Association for month end Oct 2011. The board asked for clarification of what was in the office expenses. Kim at Faith will find out and get back to the board.
Board discussed the delinquency reports and trying to collect before the end of the year.

Committee Reports
1. Social Committee: Nothing to report. Discussed it would be helpful to set up a committee outside of board to organize events.     
2. ARC:  No report.  
3. Pool:  Discussed getting the coping stones replaced.  Also the board asked when the contract was up with Splash Pools. Kim at Faith will look and get back to the board. 
Old Business
1. The sign painting has begun.
2. Board discussed the contract date for FLM lawn maintenance

3. Discussed about the waste management contract
4. Getting a dumpster for the garage sale day will be approximately $350.00

5. Faith Contract renewal per meeting with Mike Adams

New Business
1. Getting bids for Lawn maintenance that would include the town homes.

2. Scheduling the annual meeting for the Council Tree Library in January
Giving door prizes to encourage attendance and acknowledge Michael Darion at the meeting.

3. Replanting of the Pine trees that were removed.  Chris suggested waiting a year.

Budget
          Chris Smithhisler presented the budget for 2012.  

David made a motion to approve the budget.  Bob seconded the motion and the motion carried.

Adjournment   The meeting adjourned at 7:42 p.m.
